
Warner Agricultural Commission approved minutes from the February 

12th, 2024 meeting. 

 

 

• Members discussed the minutes from the January 8th, 2024 meeting. 
A motion was made to approve the minutes and it was unanimously 
approved. 
 
 

• Members discussed the Agricultural Commission partnering with 
the Warner Historical Society to host an event in April of 2024. The 
April 6th 2024 date was confirmed for the event. The location will be 
Warner Town Hall. Rebecca Courser recommended the Agricultural 
Commission do a brief introduction of the Commission members and 
explain the mission of the Commission. Additionally, a brief 
discussion regarding the Farm Survey results, would provide 
feedback to the public. Advertising the event will be through local 
social media, and email distribution. Additionally, Rebecca Courser 
will be producing posters.  

 
 

• Members discussed providing a response to the Warner Housing 
Advisory Committee’s request to answer two questions they sent 
out to all town Committees and Commissions. Bob Bower reiterated 
the fact that housing shortfalls are a systemic national problem, not 
just a Warner problem. Members decided there’s a need for more 
study and research before we can respond as a Commission. Bob 
Bowers and Bill Hanson agreed to reach out to the town of 
Boscawen’s Agricultural Commission to see if they have sent any 
recommendations to their Housing Advisory Committee. 
 

• Members discussed recruiting new members to fill vacancies on the 
Agricultural Commission. Mike Biagiotti agreed to send out a 
recruiting email to those who responded with interest to the Farm 
Survey. 

 
 
 
 



• Communications and or public comment: None. 
 

• Meeting adjourned at 7:59 pm.  


